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Dear Parents/Carers 

KS3 pupils will be sitting their first attempt at the National Numeracy Procedural 

Assessment in their registration period and Maths lessons between Monday 3rd June and 

Wednesday 12th June. This is now an online personalised assessment with the test being able 

to recognise the ability of the pupil and adjust the questions accordingly. Pupils will have the 

opportunity to have a second attempt at the National Numeracy Procedural Assessment later 

in the term for the results to be an accurate indication of the learner’s ability in numeracy. 

There is a letter with further advice and guidance provided on our school website from the 

Welsh Assembly Government. 

If you should have any further queries about the personalised assessments please do not 

hesitate to contact the school. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Ms Ceri Rudman 

Assistant Headteacher 

Blackwood Comprehensive School 
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